
June 1, 2017
Via US Mail and Certified Mail

Jorge L. Santos, Permittee Case No. 2016-687
Jorge's Sports Bar Permit No. LCA.7484
287 Central Avenue

Norwich, CT 06360 Backer: Jorge Sports Cafe LLC

On May 4, 2017 after due notice, the Department of Consumer Protection, Liquor Control
Commission, held a formal administrative hearing on the charge of a violation of Section 30-
22a{a) of the Connecticut General Statutes, in that you failed to renew your annual food
license with the Uncas Health District. Despite proper notice, the respondent did not appear
at the January 7, 2016, formal administrative hearing.

Based upon the testimony presented at the hearing, the Department of Consumer Protection
finds you to be in violation and, in accordance with Sec. 30-6-A8(c) of the Regulations of
Connecticut State Agencies, ORDERS your cafe liquor permit suspended immediately until
such time as receipt of written notice that the food license has been renewed.
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Approved, adopted and so ordered.

Michelle H. Seagull
Commissioner of Consumer Protection

Parties:

Jorge L. Santos, 287 Central Avenue, Norwich, CT 06360
(Via US Mail and Certified Mail)



Non-parties:
Connecticut Beverage Journal, 2508 Whitney Ave., P.O. Box 185159, Hamden, CT 06518
John Suchy, Director, Liquor Division
Connecticut State Library, 231 CapitolAvenue, Hartford, CT 06106


